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DATES 

July 

Tuesday 26th  Masons Arms FOTFS Quiz 

August 

Tuesday 30th Masons Arms FOTFS Quiz 

Term Dates 2022/2023 (click link) 

September  

Thurs/Fri 1st/2nd  Inset Days 

Monday 5th  Back to school  
 

September Menu 
If you have not placed your 

lunch order for the first week back in 

September, please remember to bring in a 

packed lunch as the deadline has now closed. 
 

Wraparound Care September 2022 
If you have requested a place for wraparound 

care in September, you should have received 

an email this week to confirm your child’s place 

for either our Breakfast Club (Kites) or our 

After School Club (Trinity Plus).   

 

Please be aware that Trinity Plus is now fully 

booked for Tuesday and Wednesday.  There 

are limited spaces available on Monday, 

Thursday and Friday still; if you require a one-

off session for your child, you must call or 

email to book via the office, as we may not 

have spaces available.  Many thanks for your 

support. 
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Message from Chair of Governors 
As the school year comes to an end I wanted to 

take the opportunity to let you know what the 

governing body has been up to this Summer term 

and to thank everyone for their hard work. 

Governors this term have been in school to do 

monitoring focusing on the school values 

(Teamwork, Curiosity, Respect, Resilience and 

Kindness).  We wanted to see how successful the 

school is in ensuring the children know, understand 

and demonstrate the values.  It was an absolute 

delight to come into school and see such engaged, 

hardworking and enthusiastic children.  The values 

are well displayed throughout the school and the 

children had an understanding of them, and were 

able to provide examples of them. 

Following the Government's White paper, we 

continue to look into our current status as a Local 

Authority School and what joining a Trust would 

look like for Trinity.  We are working hard, with 

other Frome schools, to ensure we have all the 

information required to help us make the right 

choice for our school and community. 

This term has been filled with lots of fun and 

interesting activities for the children.  We had the 

PE and sports week with sports days for each year 

group. We have celebrated World Music Day with 

a visit from Roctopus, lots of singing and 

opportunities to explore different musical 

instruments. The children also had a week long 

focus on art which culminated in a fantastic 

exhibition at the Silk Mill.  A big thank you to all 

the staff involved in working so hard on all these 

events and to all the children for their hard work 

and enthusiasm. 

The Friends of Trinity First School have had a very 

busy term of fundraising.  They organised our first 

Summer Fair in three years which, despite the less 

than favourable weather, was a great success. 

More recently they organised the Colour Run, 

which was a brilliant event, with lots of us having 

fun getting very colourful and wet. Thank you so 

much for all your hard work. 

September will mean changes for a number of our 

children, those moving classes within the school, 

those that are moving to middle school and those 

that will be joining us in reception. We wish our 

year 4s all the best in their exciting journey up to 

middle school and we are looking forward to 

welcoming new children and parents to our school 

community. 

This academic year has been a really big challenge 

for staff and children alike. Although we have not 

had to endure any more lockdowns the school has 

had to deal with a lot of sickness absence thanks 

to covid as well as all the usual illnesses with very 

little access to cover staff. A massive thank you to 

Mrs Seager and to all the teaching and non-

teaching staff for managing to continue to deliver 

such wonderful learning opportunities for the 

children, helping them to continue to catch up on 

the what they missed thanks to lockdowns and for 

keeping them enthused, engaged and safe. 

I wish you all a lovely Summer full of fun and sun! 

Janice Sledge, Chair of Governors 
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Bath Rugby Foundation are 

hosting a Summer Holiday Camp at 

Trinity First School on the following 

dates: 

 Monday 8th August 9am-1pm 

 Tuesday 9th August 9am-1pm 

 Wednesday 10th August 9am-1pm 

 Thursday 11th August 9am-1pm 
 

It is FREE to attend and is suitable for age 6 

years – 9 years old (Year 2, Year 3 & Year 4). 
 

Activities will include Arts & Crafts, Multi-

Sports, Food Education.  Please note that we 

have only 40 spaces available each day so sign 

up is first come, first served basis and the 

deadline for booking is by midday Tuesday 

26th July. Parent/Guardians will receive a 

confirmation email to confirm their child(s) 

place.  Please click here to sign up. 
 

 
All the children have had lots of fun during 

their last week and we had two very special end 

of year concerts from our Year 2s and Year 4s.   
 

The Year 4s have also enjoyed the traditional 

Leavers’ Service at Trinity Church as well as 

their leaving BBQ on Thursday.  We would like 

to wish all of our leavers the very best of luck 

with their new schools in September. 

We will miss you! 
 

FOTFS Update 
Thank you to everyone who supported our 

book and ice-lolly this week. Here is a little 

update on what we have raised this academic 

year with your help and generosity! 
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Wishing all our families a wonderful Summer 

and we look forward to seeing you and our new 

starters in September. 

 
 

We are back to school on 

Monday 5th September 
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